
From: Andrew Woods [mailto:andrew@woodswhur.co.uk] 
Sent: 27 May 2015 12:47
To: Licensing; Hilary Gullen (Dem Services); Amy Potter
Cc: Andrew Woods
Subject: FW: Po Na Na - ProposedConditions Public Health 

Dear All

I am writing on behalf off the Operators of Po Na Na to confirm that I am instructed to offer that the 
following 4 conditions be placed on the Licence at the Review Hearing on the 28th May.

These conditions are as a result of discussions between myself and Amy Potter ( Public Health) . I 
understand ( but will leave it to Amy to confirm) that Public Health will now withdraw their 
representation. The 4 conditions below are in addition to the 5 agreed with the Metropolitan Police.

1. Drinking water should be made proactively available (i.e. not only on request) in 
all parts of the premises where alcohol is sold for consumption on the premises.

 
2. No drinks are to be taken off the premises in open containers ( this does not include the 

smoking terrace)eg. glasses or open bottles (preventing use of containers as weapons, and to 
prevent consumption of alcohol in surrounding streets after individuals have left the premises)

3. Drinkaware will be promoted through the business website and drinking sensibly and 
appropriately will feature on any menus and marketing literature.       

4. Prominent signage shall be displayed at all exits from the premises requesting that customers 
leave quietly.

Regards
Andy Woods
WoodsWhur Solicitors

07738 170138
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